
BOARD OF SELECTMEN June 28, 2022 – 8:00 AM 
TOWN OF HAMPTON FALLS TOWN HALL 

 

Please refrain from cell phone use during this meeting. 

Please note that meetings of the Select Board are being recorded. 
Meeting Minutes are maintained on file within the Town Clerk's office, Town Hall, 1 Drinkwater Road, Hampton Falls, NH.  

Meeting Notices are posted on bulletin boards within the Town Hall, Library, and Hampton Falls Post Office. 
 

1 

Mark Lane, Chairman – Ed Beattie, Vice Chairman – Lou Gargiulo, Selectman 

 

AGENDA 

   

 Winter Road Maintenance Bid Review  

   

 

Next Selectmen’s Meeting – Wednesday, July 13, 2022, 6:00 p.m., Town Hall 

 
 


